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Weekly Update June 6, 2019  

 

Dear SCS Family, 
 

Dates to Remember 

June 10 – 13 – Beads and Bows Camp, STEM Camp, Woodworking Camp, Meteorology Camp, MS  

Girls Volleyball Camp 

June 24 – 27 – HS Boys Soccer Camp 

July 1-5 – SCS offices will be closed 

August 6 – Elite Warriors Lunch Reward 

August 7 – ES Elite Warriors Pullen Park Reward 

August 8 – US Elite Warriors Bowling Reward 

 

US Required Summer Reading 

Research clearly demonstrates that summer reading is important in maintaining reading skills at 

every grade level. SCS Upper School summer reading will be assessed with a writing assignment 

and/or an objective assessment (at the discretion of the teacher) when all students return.  
 

Attached is the list of books for the MS and HS required summer reading.  Questions should be 

directed to Dr. Patton at drpatton@scswarriors.com.   

 

School Board Update 

The school board has been hard at work for the advancement of SCS during the 2018-2019.  Please 

take time to read the attached report from the school board of their activities during this school year. 

 

Supply Lists 

Attached is the school supply list for upper school students.  Elementary supply lists will be sent out 

in the next school communication. 

 

Summer Bible Memory Verse Challenge 

Every year we encourage our students, parents, and teachers to memorize Scripture over the 

summer.  This is optional, but we believe hiding God’s Word in our hearts will be worth the time and 

effort.  Please let us know if your child is participating this summer, and call to schedule a time 

during the summer for your child to quote the verses.  It is a true joy to hear students and parents 

quote their verses over the summer.  See the attached Bible verses to know your child’s grade level 

verse assignment. 

 

Report Cards 

Reports cards for all students were sent via email early this week and are available in ParentsWeb.  

Please contact the ES school office if you are an ES parent and have any questions or contact the US 

school office if you have MS or HS students. 

 

Summer Office Hours 

For the summer, SCS offices will be open Monday through Thursday, 8:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.   The 

SCS offices on both campuses will closed Fridays.  The SCS offices on both campuses will be closed 

July 1 – 5 in observance of Independence Day. 
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Summer Communication 

Beginning June 6, SCS will send communications on a biweekly basis throughout the summer in an 

effort to keep you informed while school is out. 

 

Athletic Update 

 2019/20 Athletic Coaching Vacancies 

If interested please email Mr. Johnson mrjohnson@scswarriors.com 

o Head Coach- Middle School Boys Soccer 

o Assistant Coach- Varsity Boys Soccer   

 Athletic Summer Camps: We will proceed with the following 4 camps: 

o MS and HS Girls Soccer June 3rd-6th 6:00-8:00 East Clayton Community Park 

o MS Boys Soccer June 3rd-6th 6:00-8:00 East Clayton Community Park 

o MS Girls Volleyball June 10th-13th 9:00-11:00 RBI Training Academy  

o HS Boys Soccer June 24th-27th 5:00-8:00 East Clayton Community Park 

 

Mason Fannin Update – update for Chic-fil-A 

Please plan to join Bethesda Baptist Church for Spirit Night at Chick-fil-A in Smithfield on June 

11th.  Proceeds from this fundraiser will benefit Mason Fannin and his family.  Please see the flyer 

attached to this email for more details. 

 

Follow Mason’s progress on Facebook: www.facebook.com/groups/WarriorMason. 

 

Support the family at GoFundMe:  Mason Fannin SCS Warrior GoFundMe 

 

Mason Fannin -- Newsletter – please see the attached SCS Newsletter that was just published by 

several SCS HS students this week.   Please post this newsletter in a place in your home so you will 

be reminded to pray for Mason and his family this summer.   

______________________________________________________________________________  

 

THANKS Again for a very good school year!   Going forward this summer we will be sending a 

school communication out every other Thursday.   

 

Our prayers for and appreciation to each SCS family.   

  

Dr. Patton, SCS Head of School 
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